
 

January 8, 2024 

 
Dear Providers, 
  

The new Notification of Pregnancy (NOP) reports are live and can be found on the homepage in Provider 
Analytics.  These reports run daily and provide PCPs with information about your patients who are 
pregnant.  This will aid in the compliance of the Prenatal and Postpartum Care (PPC) HEDIS measure.     
 
Your Provider Analytics dashboard will house the Supplemental Reports: 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued participation in our network and products. 
 
Thank you, 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan 

Notification of Pregnancy (NOP) Reports are available now 


